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THE Centenary Year OF Rotary

NOVEMBer is ROTARY FOUNDATION Month

President’s Report

Greetings Fellows

My main focus this week is to bring everyone’s attention to attendance or more accurately to the lack of attendance along with the growing numbers of non apologies.

My attention has been once again drawn to this topic by one of our senior members, and I must agree that I promised to “bite the bullet” and do something to correct this area some time ago.

As the year has progressed and I have become busier than expected, I have not given attendance the time that it deserves.

 This week we have a Board meeting and attendance will be the major point of discussion at this meeting to see what we can come up with to encourage Members to make an effort to attend as required. After all we became Members of this great organisation not only for fellowship but to serve Rotary and to follow Rotary beliefs.

There are certain rules and regulations that cover attendance and these must be observed. If it becomes necessary I will follow these to the “nth degree”.

I would however prefer to keep harmony within the Club and have Members reminded of their responsibilities and save any embarrassment by having to enforce these rules.

I invite Members to contact me if they have something to contribute and through the Board we will try to rectify this problem.

Please Fellows give this your full attention!

Strathfield Club currently has the lowest

attendance percentage in the District. Are you embarrassed? – I AM.

Fellows I ask you to also check your bulletins for the dates of upcoming events and support those fellow Members who put a great amount of time and effort into the planning and running of these events and making them successful.

That’s all for now, 

“MORE NEXT WEEK”

and until then, LET’S CELEBRATE ROTARY – TOGETHER.

President Keith. 

*************************************

To-night’s Meeting

We welcome to-night’s guest speaker, financial advisor Beverley Carlyon, whose subject will no doubt be of interest to us all.

Congratulations

Birthdays

18/11/2004   Janet Johnson

18/11/2004   Devi Bala

20/11/2004   George Hallworth

20/11/2004   David Giri

Anniversaries

22/11/2004   Joe & Katherine Campisi

******************************* ******

Last Week’s Meeting
******************************** 

Lorna Parker presented her very interesting and perhaps somewhat  controversial subject ‘Brain Gender – Men V Women’

**************************************

Recent Events

Some 29 Rotarians, family and friends attended the movies at Burwood last Thursday evening to see Bridget Jones, Diary 11. Thanks to Joe Campisi for organising the evening.




The Movie Night at Burwood GU

Dinner for RI President-Elect. Carl-Wilhelm Stenhammar
Monday 15th November. At time of preparing this report, only P.P.Harley Tarrant and P.P. Keith Stockall had indicated that they would be attending.

***************************************

Coming Events

********************
Pride of Workmanship       Awards

Transfer Meeting. Tuesday 23rd November 2004.at the Golf Club.

This is a very important community awareness event,  which we hope will be fully supported by your attendance..

********************************

Club Christmas Party

Wednesday 1/12/04.
Social Christmas Golf Day

Thursday  9th December, 2004 – Golfers, ‘would-be` golfers,(both male & female) and friends are invited to a pleasant luncheon followed by an afternoon of social golf  Well organized by Ray Wilson and catered by Rudi, these events should not be missed.

Carols by Candlelight

Saturday 18th December. Contact Joe Campisi.

Strathfield Rotary Club Charity Golf Day – Thurs. 17 Feb, 2005

Always well organized by Niall King and his committee, who hope to see all Rotarians, both players and non players involved on the day. 

Neil Diamond Concert

Friday March 11th, 2005. Tickets allocated.

District 9690 Conference 

18th – 20th March 2005 at the National Convention Centre Canberra.  

Registration Forms – If you have misplaced your original registration form, or have thought it over and now wish to attend the conference, please contact Kevin Freund to-night.He still has plenty of forms available..

Please note that early bird registrations lodged before 30 November 2004 are at a considerable saving of $20 per person.

**************************************

Future Club Meetings
Tues 23/11: Pride of Workmanship - John Brogden

Wed  01/12:  Cynthia Mitchell – Disabled Skier

Wed 08/12: Club Xmas Party

Wed 15/12:  A.G.M. –Club Elections

**************************************

100 YEARS AGO

December, 1904 – Australia’s white population was estimated at 3,974,150

Cricket Sledging–Is it Cricket ? Shaun Pollock was bowling to Ricky Ponting, the ball passing just outside the edge of his bat a couple of times,  which prompted Pollock to say “It’s red, round & weighs about 5 ounces” Unfortunately for Pollock the next ball was hammered out of the ground, so Ponting replied, “you know what it looks like, go find it”. 

********************************
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